
On November 2, 2024, Hon. Dr. Jean
Augustine and Dauna Jones-Simmonds
were named Dames of the Order of St.

Stanislas at the Brilliant Minded Women’s
Gala. Dauna also received the Global

Honorable Lifetime Achievement Award
for her lasting impact and dedication to

the community.

Honouring Excellence 

A heartfelt congratulations to Dr. Josephine B.
Etowa, 2018 100ABC Honouree, on her induction

into the Order of Ottawa! Dr. Etowa has been a
trailblazer in promoting diversity within the nursing

field and advancing health equity, particularly
through her efforts to increase Black and

Indigenous representation and improve vaccine
access in Ottawa’s African, Caribbean, and Black

communities.
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CIBC 2024-2025 Paid Internship
Winter Program

Students can still apply for the CIBC 2024-2025
Paid Internship Winter Program. Visit the CIBC
website to apply and explore opportunities for

Black Canadian students: 
CIBC Internship Application.

Check out the latest updates


